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Choral Union and Choir 

College-Ci vie Orchestra 
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Do, re, mi, fa 

Music! Music! Music! 
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ROW I: M. Gilliand, P. White. J. Hansen, E. Zoeplitz, S. Campbell. M. Geiger. 

ROW 2: M. Constas. L. Janicki, 8. Magary, J. Kavie, F. Baughan, S. Donegan. 

Mu Phi Epsilon 

Epsilon Lambda Chapter of Mu Phi Epsilon, National Music Sorority, was 
established in the spring of 1950. The purpose of Mu Phi Epsilon is "The recog­
nition of scholarship and musicianship, and the promotion of friendship within 
its sisterhood". 

Some of the activities of the year included: Entertaining the Ann Arbor 
Alumni group; participation in a district conference in Toledo, Ohio; singing 
at a meeting of the Garden Club of Ypsilanti; a Birthday Tea celebrating the 
fifth birthday of the sorority; and an All American concert, on March 20, 1955. 

The officers for the past year were, Joanne Hansen, president; Shirley Ann 
Campbell. vice president; Phyllis White, recording secretary; Joann Kehrer, 
corresponding sec.; Evelyn Zoeplitz, treasurer; Saieb Miller, historian; Peggy 
Geiger, chorister; Evelyn Pyle, warden; Lois Ann Innes, chaplain; and faculty 
advisor, Miss Dorothy James. 
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ROW I: H. Wilson, J. Purcell, B. Zander. F. Thompson, C. Dittmar. 

ROW 2: C. McManigal (secretary), Mr. Riley (advisor), J. Manley (treasurer). B. Woodworth 
(president). A. Blunt (vice-president). R. Stallard, R. Blank. 

ROW 3: P. Baldridge, C. Bergman, J. Parr, T. Smith, N. Logan, R. Cook, E. Stratelak. 

Phi Mu Alpha Sin£ onia 

Phi Mu Alpha, National Professional Music Fraternity, 1s composed of 

students active in musical organizations on campus. 

The past year found the group busy as usual with a variety of activities, 

including participation in the Christmas Sing, the annual All-American Concert 

in Roosevelt Auditorium and a concert tour to several high schools in the out­

lying areas. A program was also presented at the Ann Arbor Veterans' Hospital. 

Our social functions included our annual dance and a spring picnic. 

Our faculty advisor for the year is Dr. Maurice W. Riiey. 
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ROW I: R. Cuny, 8. Gaylord, 8. Robinson, A. Meyer, S. Moilanen, E. Weldon. 

ROW 2: J. Zizzi, W. Cox, P. Callahan, T. Geboski, J. Meyers, Mr. Lotz (Advisor). N. Stenko, 
K. Leacox, J. Maenza. 

KOW 3: T. Fox, J. Linklater, N. Tucker, C. Payne. B. Mulvany. N. Anderson, J. Schlachter. 
R. Peake, G. St. James, R. Morrow, L. Haas. 

Business Club and Pi Omega Pi 

The Business Club began its activities during the first week of the semester 

with their annual fall picnic. It also took charge of the card games at the All­

College Christmas Party. 

Our other activities have been field trips and club parties. We were visited 

at meetings by speakers who gave ideas about the business future of college 

graduates. 

Spring activities included the Spring Banquet and election of new officers. 



ROW I: J. Eschenburg, M. Manley, K. Quigley, J. Speas, N. Hettinger, N. Passfield, M. Smith . 

ROW 2: Miss Kelly, E. White, Miss Burson, A. Devendorf, A. Height, M. L. Lemmer, Miss 
Underbrink. 

ROW 3: C. Briggs, B. Pierce, M. Milne, D. Ho!llifield, B. Royse, H. Dudley, G. Robinson, B. 
Storey, M. Bowen. 

Home Economics Club 

All girls taking courses in the Home Economics Department have the oppor­
tunity to participate in the many activities sponsored by the Home Economics 
Club. The club, which is affiliated with the American Home Economics Asso­
ciation and the Michigan Home Economics Association, began this year with a 
picnic to welcome the new girls. Other activities of the semester included making 
and selling fruit cakes, making dresses for underprivileg�d children, and 
finally, the annual Christmas Dinner at which parents of the members were 
honored guests. Activities for the second semester included a fun night, a trip 
to the Michigan Home Economics Association Convention in Grand Rapids, 
and a farewell party for graduating seniors. 

Club officers are Ann Devendorf, President; Antionette Height, Vice-Pres­
ident; Mary Lou Lemmer, Secretary-Treasurer; Eva White, Reporter; Beverly 
Hugill, State Project Chairman. 
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